
 

 REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  
SALE OF GENERATORS OF ENI EAST AFRICA SpA 

 
eni east africa S.p.A. invites interested companies to submit expressions of interest for  
purchasing of three Generators owned by the company and currently stocked in Pemba.  

The Generators shall be sold ex-works from Eni East Africa logistic base located in Pemba. 

Detailed information and pictures of the three Generators, will be provided to entities who 
reply to this request for expression of interest. 

If you are interested in purchasing all, or some of the available Generators, please reply to 
this public announcement providing (to the e-mail address: eea.procurement@eni.com) the 
contact details of the person of your organization to be contacted. 

The deadline for receipt of Expression of Interest through our website is set at 23rd September 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


